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February 23, 2022 
 
Bonnie Nistico-Dunk 
City Clerk 
City of St. Catharines 
50 Church St. 
PO Box 3012 
St. Catharines, ON  L2R 7C2 

bdunk@stcatharines.ca 

Dear Ms. Nistico-Dunk:    

Acts of Violence, Harassment and Intimidation against Elected 
Officials and Government Employees 

 
At their regular meeting of February 22, 2022 Council of the Town of Pelham 
received your correspondence, and endorsed the following:   
 

BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive correspondence from the 
City of St. Catharines regarding Acts of Violence, Harassment 
and Intimidation against Elected Officials and Government 
Employees, for information; 

AND THAT the Council for the Town of Pelham endorse and 
support the resolution from the City of St. Catharines;  

AND THAT the Town Clerk is hereby directed to circulate a copy 
of this resolution to the Niagara Region and Local Area Clerks.  

On behalf of Council, thank you for your correspondence.  
 
Yours very truly, 

 
Sarah Leah 
Deputy Clerk 
HW/jm 
cc:  Holly Willford, Town Clerk 
  Ann Marie Norio, Regional Clerk, Niagara Region ann-marie.norio@niagararegion.ca 
  Area Clerks (via email)  
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